
 

 

CME Associates has acquired Churchill Consulting Engineering 

July 11, 2024 
 
We are excited to announce that CME Associates has acquired Churchill Consulting Engineering. 
Churchill is a recognized brand of excellence in New Jersey. The partnership aligns seamlessly with our 
strategic vision for growth and market leadership at CME. Their strong presence in the public sector 
makes them an invaluable addition to our team. Together, our amazing staff will continue to deliver 
exceptional service and innovative solutions to our clients and the communities we serve. 
   
Link to original press release: 
https://www.linkedin.com/posts/cme-associates_cme-churchill-partnership-activity-
7217135552486117376-hZVV/?utm_source=share&utm_medium=member_desktop  
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